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 Dear Parents, 
 
We are aware that these are uncertain and unprecedented times and wish to reassure you that we are 
forward thinking and considering possible implications to our up-coming residential next week to Rock 
UK. This trip is planned to go ahead.  
 
We will be maintaining the same high levels of hygiene when we are at the centre as we have been at 
school, with regular handwashing and hand-sanitizer available. The centre have had groups in this 
week and feel confident that they can minimize the spread of illness in much the same way they 
always have done. 
 
Unfortunately, we do need to consider the eventualities that would result in the trip being cancelled or 
children having to be removed, I have outlined these below.   

Event Outcomes 
Before Monday 23rd March 

Government shuts schools The trip will not go ahead and all monies will be refunded 
Rock UK cancel the trip The trip will not go ahead and all monies will be refunded  
A child displays a continuous 
cough or high temperature  

The child would not be permitted to go on the trip as they will need 
isolating for 7 days  

 
On or after Monday 23rd March 

A child displays a continuous 
cough or high temperature  

The parents of the child will be informed and will need to arrange to have 
the child collected from Rock UK  

A member of staff displays a 
continuous cough or high 
temperature 

Mrs Brown will arrange for the staff member to be collected and will come 
to take over their duties  

More than one member of staff 
displays a continuous cough or 
high temperature 

The trip would need to be cut short as we do not have enough adults to 
cover this 

Obviously it is our hope that this trip goes ahead as planned. We have had enquiries as to whether it 
could be postponed, but this is not an option as the centre is always fully booked a year in advance. 
We appreciate that this is frustrating but out of our control. We would ensure your children had a 
memorable and enjoyable experience and would organise something for them during the summer 
term.  
 
As with all information surrounding the Coronavirus this is ever changing and we are constantly 
monitoring and adhering to Public Health England information and guidance. We thank you for your 
patience and reiterate that currently, the trip is going ahead so therefore ensure full payment is made.  
Mrs Brown  


